
Pima County Community Law Enforcement Partnership Commission 

March 29, 2019 

Pima County Board of Supervisors 

c/o Clerk of the Board 

130 W. Congress Street, 5th Floor 

Tucson, Arizona 85701 

Re: March 11, 2019 Community Law Enforcement Partnership Commission 

Honorable Chair and Members of the Board of Supervisors, 

As Co-Chairs of the Community Law Enforcement Partnership Commission (CLEPC), we are writing to 

provide you with our recommendation on a grant that the Pima County Sheriff's Department is seeking 

from the Governor's Office. The grant (GTAW 19-88) would provide for the purchase of (1) CDR cable kit 

and one (1) Vericom Accident Investigation Collision system. 

We received documents and a presentation from Pima County Sheriff's Department at our March 11th 

meeting concerning these two items. None of these purchases are expected to convey additional costs 

to the Pima County taxpayer. 

Commissioners voted unanimously to recommend the Board of Supervisors accept this grant. 

Respectfully, 

Kristen Landrum 

CLE PC Chair 

Kevin McNichols 

CLEPC Co-Chair 

cc: Community Law Enforcement Partnership Commission 

Sheriff Mark Napier 

County Administrator Chuck Huckelberry 

Pima County Clerk of the Board 


